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The District participates in the federal Title I program. The general purpose of the Title I program is 

to ensure that all students have a fair, equal, and significant opportunity to obtain a high-quality 

education and reach, at a minimum, proficiency on challenging state academic standards and 

state academic assessments.  

 

The District’s Title I program is a school-based, targeted-assistance program. The District’s Title I 

program serves eligible students in the Mineral Point Elementary School. The specific focus of the 

Title I program is to enable all students to meet high academic standards, to promote active 

involvement by parents in their child's education, to increase the expertise of staff through staff 

development opportunities, and to improving reading proficiency. 

  

The designated Title I Coordinator and the District’s Superintendent shall have responsibility for 

ensuring that the District abides by all legal requirements for participation in the program, 

including but not limited providing required notices to parents, monitoring comparability of 

resources and services, monitoring the allocation and expenditure of program funding, and 

making all required applications and reports.  

 

Title I parent involvement policy guidelines shall be distributed to parents of participating 

students and will be reviewed annually to reflect state Title I mandates and changes.  These 

policy guidelines abide by the MPSD Non-discrimination Policy (cross-reference). 

 

 

Legal References: 
 

Federal Laws 

Elementary and Secondary Education Act [Part A - Subpart 1]  [academic standards, 

assessments and accountability for student achievement, including limited English-proficient 

students] 

 
 

Adoption Date:  June 2013 

 

http://www2.ed.gov/policy/elsec/leg/esea02/pg2.html

